
 
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT: 

Information for our guests in light of the COVID-19 pandemic 

Mykonos, May 1st, 2021 

 
 
Dear Archipelagos Hotel Guests, 

 

We have always had a firm commitment to providing the best service, and now, more than 

ever before, we are here for you. 

 

In these unprecedented times for the travel industry, rest assured that our people remain at 

your entire disposal to answer any question you may have, and help you, in the best possible 

way, to manage your current bookings and keep on dreaming your next Mykonos escape. 

 

For any query, we remain available at all times to guide your choices and help you make 

informed decisions, bearing in mind how the situation is evolving across the world. 

 

Please keep visiting our official communication channels to stay updated on our Health & 

Safety protocols and procedures that we will implement prior and during our opening period.  

 

Our thoughts are with each and every one of you. 

 

 

Stay safe, stay positive, 

 
 

Tonia Panagopoulou 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


